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THE INNER WHEEL AUSTRALIA FOUNDATION TRUST  

For the period 1 January 2024 to 31 March 2024  

    
Date Source Description Credit 

Donations:   Annual Walk   

27 Feb 2024 
Receive 
Money 

IWC North East Sunset - Walk funds 260.00 

Donations: Cord Blood General   

18 Jan 2024 
Receive 
Money 

Anonymous - Donation transferred from IWA general acc at 
request of depositor. 

21.50 

05 Feb 2024 
Receive 
Money 

District A62 - Donation - proceeds Car Boot Sale 120.00 

14 Feb 2024 
Receive 
Money 

IWC Hervey Bay - Donation to Cord Blood Research via 
District A77 

1,300.00 

16 Feb 2024 
Receive 
Money 

IWC Bendigo - Donation - District Chairman's Charity 100.00 

21 Feb 2024 
Receive 
Money 

Heather Coady - A gift towards research given in memory of 
Chris Coady - 8/7/1942 - 17/12/2022 - Heather, Andrew & 
Anna 

2,000.00 

21 Feb 2024 
Receive 
Money 

IWC Kinglake Ranges - Proceeds Kinglake Produce & 
Artisan Market 

531.05 

21 Feb 2024 
Receive 
Money 

IWC Gosford North - Fundraising for Cord Blood Reaserch 
Project 

435.00 

19 Mar 2024 
Receive 
Money 

Val Walton - Donation made in Memory of Val Walton by 
Husband - Colin Walton 

100.00 

19 Mar 2024 
Receive 
Money 

Val Walton - Donation made in Memory of Val Walton by 
IWC Bendigo 

100.00 

Total Donations: Cord Blood General 4,707.55 

Total 
Merchandise 
income 

Receive 
Money 

District A61 - Sale of pens 36.00 

   36.00 

TOTAL  5003.55 

In memory of… 

Val Walton was a past Member of IWC of Bendigo South, serving as President and other Club positions. She was 

Chairman for A60 in 2004-2005. When Bendigo South handed back its Charter, Val and 3 other Members joined IWC 

of Bendigo in 2014-15. Val stayed a Member till 2020, when her health declined because of cancer & she resigned 

but remained a Link Friend of the Club. Val passed away in mid-December, and we were told by her husband her 

wishes were that there was to be no public ceremony. When contacted on behalf of the Club, his wish was that we 

would honour Val at a meeting and I asked him to attend to speak. Colin donated $100.00 on behalf of Val's strong 

commitment to Cord Blood Research and the Club decided to match his donation, totalling $200.00. 

 

The sum of $2000 has been received from relatively new Gosford North Inner 

Wheel member Heather Coady. Heather has only been a member for a little 

while and when she found out about the Cord Blood project she wanted to make 

this donation as her husband Chris had passed from a form of blood cancer.  

‘A gift towards research given in memory of Chris Coady  -  8/7/1942  - 17/12/2022 

Heather, Andrew & Anna” 

 

 
 



 

  

Total income to March 2024 

Donations plus Merchandise income = $5003.55 

Current  Bank balance - $71, 373.63 

Can we fill the coffers to 
award three grants of $65,000 
each this year?  

 
 

 

 

 

Walk Two for Ten in April/May 

Is this our oldest walker? 

 

Mair Mather, aged 97, decided that she 
would take part in the walk along with 
her daughter from Mandurah IWC. 
Originally her plan was to walk one 
kilometre but when everyone began 
their second circuit of the shopping 
centre she didn’t want to stop!  Mair 
raised $200 in sponsorship from staff at 
Coolibah Care Nursing Home in 
Mandurah and from her family thank 
you. 

     

     

Are you still getting ready to walk Two 

For Ten in April 2024,  Make it a fun 

day!  Any local celebrities you could 

persuade to walk with you? 

If you haven’t completed your walk yet perhaps you could find some sponsors?  The following form 

may help.  All money needs to be with the IWA treasurer as soon as possible please. 



     

     

 

Walk with us  
or sponsor us. 
Two for Ten                  

 

 

The Inner Wheel Club of                                                                                             
Date 

Place   

Time 

Sponsor’s name Phone number Amount pledged 

   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
Walk 2 kilometres for $10.  We fund Cord Blood Research Australia 

wide as our National Project.        



Our Next Project… 

Recently we were able to secure sponsorship to produce a new 

series of cord blood notebooks.  These handbag size notebooks 

come complete with a cord blood research pen and are just an 

ideal gift for that club guest speaker, special friend or that family 

member who seems to have everything.  And what’s more the 

total proceeds from the sale of each notebook goes directly to 

fund Cord Blood Research thanks to the significant generosity of 

Bundaberg Brewed Drinks. 

These notebooks can be preordered through your club using the 

attached form, make sure you don’t miss out. 

 

https://vimeo.com/872254188/b010d454d5 

Have you seen our recent cord blood video which 
shows where some of our cord blood fundraising 
goes? 

 

 

Balmain club look happy to start their walk! 

 

 

 

After every walk comes the coffee!  That’s 

according to the IWC of Mandurah. 

https://vimeo.com/872254188/b010d454d5


 

Get in early! 
 

 

 
  

    

Are you always stuck for gifts for your friends and family?  Get in 

early and preorder your NEW Cord Blood Research notebook, 

complete with Cord Blood Research pen.  Ideal handbag size 

(15.5 x 13cm).  Expected delivery date is June 2024. 

 

 

With sincere thanks to 

Bundaberg Brewed Drinks  

for their significant 

contribution to  

this project. 

 

 

 

   

Inner Wheel Club of ………………………………………………………….  

District……………………………….. 

Name………………………………………………………………………………… 

I would like to order ……………………..notebook/s at $10 each please. 

Please return to your club treasurer with payment. 

 

 


